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March 5, 2018 MASS. DEPT OF

TELECOMMUNICATIONS & CABLE |

Shonda Green, Secretary

Department of Telecommunications and Cable
1000 Washington Street, Suite 820

Boston, MA 02118

Re: Docket Nos. DTE/DTC 03-50 and 10-05

Dear Secretary Green:

In compliance with the Department’s Order of Notice dated January 29, 2018, enclosed for
filing is a certified affidavit and tear sheet of the legal notice that appeared in the Boston Globe
and the Springfield Republican on February 9, 2018.

Also as directed in the Department’s Order, on January 30, 2018, Verizon served electronic
copies of the Order of Notice, the Notice of Public Hearing and Request for Comments, Verizon’s
Petition dated February 24, 2017, and its letter dated February 28, 2014, on the parties shown on
the Service List attached to the Order and enclosed herewith,

Sincerely,

%Zo;fa.wc&ﬂ (U, Prerie ()
Alexander W. Moore

Enclosures
cc:  Courtney Hickson, Hearing Officer
Service List (electronic copy only)




